Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 10, 2013

DA 13-1066

Mel Blackwell

Vice President

Schools and Libraries Division

Universal Service Administrative Company
2000 L Street, NW

Suite 200

Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) that the
Wireline Competition Bureau (Bureau) approves the Schools and Libraries Funding Year (FY) 2013
Program Integrity Assurance (PIA) FCC Form 471 Review Procedures, dated November 13, 2012,

subject to the edits we have previously discussed with your staff.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Telecommunications Access Policy Division
Wireline Competition Bureau

cc: Trent B. Harkrader, Associate Bureau Chief, WCB
Dana Shaffer, Deputy Managing Director, OMD
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